
Around the World Night  

Cedar Grove Elementary School  

CGES PTA is looking for volunteers who can assist with their annual   
event that celebrates the cultural diversity of our school and  
community. From face painting, to serving food, to helping with their 
performance/ fashion show.  Come, serve the community, be part of the 
action!! 

 
When: May 13th, 2022 | 5 PM to 9 PM SSL hours 

Signup here 

If you have questions, contact PTA volunteer chair at volunteerchairptacges@gmail.com  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4FABAB2AA6F8CF8-around
mailto:volunteerchairptacges@gmail.com

